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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2008 1:09 PM
To: McKenna, Brian, ACFD
Cc: Levi, Ariu, Env. Health; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: Compliance with SWRCB's GeoTracker Website.
Attachments: DIR_L_2008-07-03.pdf

Dear Mr. McKenna, 

 
The Alameda County Eden Consolidated Fire District’s Fire Station located at 164th Avenue in San Leandro is currently an 

active open leaking underground storage tank case with Alameda County’s Local Oversight Program (LOP).  As an active 

case, the site must be “claimed,” and if applicable, all analytical data beginning September 1, 2001 must be electronically 
transmitted to the State Water Resources Control Board’s GeoTracker website.  In addition, beginning July 1, 2005, all 

reports must be uploaded to GeoTracker as PDF documents.  Currently, your site is “unclaimed” in GeoTracker rendering 
the site to non-compliance status.  At this time, the only requirement is to “Claim” your site in GeoTracker since no site 

assessment work appears to have been conducted after 2001.  Please claim your site in GeoTracker by August 15, 2008.  
Attached is a letter mailed to the County Administrator that summarizes the GeoTracker requirements for your site.  

 

The LOP has also evaluated your file to determine whether the site qualifies for case closure.  Based on our review, it 
appears that an underground storage tank was removed in January 1989.  Analytical data transmitted via facsimile 

identified Oil and Grease in a soil sample at a concentration of 280 mg/kg.  A tank removal report documenting removal 
activities could not be found in our case file.  Therefore, a case closure evaluation could not be conducted for this site due 

to a lack of data.  Please submit all reports or data you may have for the above-mentioned site by August 29, 2008.  

Once all the reports and data have been submitted, an evaluation can be performed to determine whether you site 
qualifies for case closure. 

 
Please contact me should you have any questions regarding this e-mail or the attached correspondence. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Paresh C. Khatri 

Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 

  

Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 

  

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 

  

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 

 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and 

may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 

prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the 

original message. 

 

Tracking:
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Recipient Delivery

McKenna, Brian, ACFD Delivered: 8/4/2008 1:09 PM

Levi, Ariu, Env. Health Delivered: 8/4/2008 1:09 PM

Drogos, Donna, Env. Health Delivered: 8/4/2008 1:09 PM


